
 

 
Protect and strengthen public health 
care in B.C. 
Speak out now against the Campbell government’s Bill 21 
 
The BC Health Coalition has launched a campaign to oppose Bill 21 – the new provincial 
health care legislation being pushed through the B.C. legislature right now.  
 
Please take a minute to add your voice to the campaign. 
 
Bill 21 uses code words like “sustainability” and “individual choice” to justify cuts to 
services, more user-fees and the increased transfer of public health care dollars to private 
clinics and insurance companies. 
 
Show the government that British Columbians want investments in the proven and cost-
effective public solutions that will strengthen health care services for all. 

For more information on Bill 21 and the BCHC campaign, visit the BC Health Coalition 
website <http://www.bchealthcoalition.ca/>. 
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